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13 June 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
Re: Electric Scooters as transport to school 
 
In recent weeks, we have seen in increase in the number of pupils who are using electric 
scooters to travel to and from school, often not wearing the appropriate safety equipment. 
Whilst legal to use on private land, electric scooters are illegal to use in public unless part 
of a recognised local transport scheme, such as that run by Nottingham City Council. 
Electric scooters are classed as powered transporters and, therefore, are subject to the 
same laws as cars and other motor vehicles, including tax, MOT, licensing, and specific 
construction, and cannot be driven on pavements, footpaths or other pedestrianised 
areas. 
 
If a pupil arrives at school on an electric scooter, parents will be informed and the scooter 
will be confiscated until a parent or other appropriate adult can collect it. 
 
We appreciate your support in keeping pupils safe in their travel to and from Nottingham 
Girls’ Academy. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr D Tungate 
Principal 

 
 

We believe in creating a community empowered with the qualities, 
skills and qualifications to enter the next phase of life with 

confidence and ambition. 

 


